
   
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
OVCAR Advisory 050 – Extending consideration to students  

due to Typhoon Paeng 
 

 
Dear Faculty Members,  
 
We hope that you are all safe after the ravage of Typhoon Paeng that directly hit Cavite and other 
parts of CALABARZON and Metro Manila.  
 
The recent typhoon has caused water, electricity and internet connection interruptions, flooding, and 
devastation of houses and roads. Some of our partners (employees) and students were directly 
affected.  
 
With this, may we fervently request extending consideration to our students by:  
 

1. conducting classes only through online platform (synchronous or asynchronous whichever is 
deemed feasible) for originally scheduled onsite classes for November 3-5, 2022; 

2. extending the deadline of submission of assessments to at least another week; and  
3. rescheduling the Special Midterm Examination (online or onsite) to next week, November 9-

14, 2022. 
 
I also coordinated with the University Registrar for the extension of the Submission of Midterm 
Grades to November 18, 2022.  
 
In this calamitous event, let us continue to be ready and safe always.   
 
Thank you and may God bless us all. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
(Sgd) Cristina C. Salibay, PhD 
Vice Chancellor for Academics and Research  
 

 
 


